
 

 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
APPLICATION FOR REGISTRATION OF AMBULANCES 

TRANSITIONING TO ONLINE PLATFORM 
 

 

The Kenya Medical Practitioners and Dentists Council (KMPDC) wishes to inform all 

stakeholders that in order to enhance convenience, efficiency and seamless service 

delivery, the ongoing registration exercise for ambulances is being transitioned to a 

digital process.  

 

To facilitate the digitization of the application process, a revised schedule and further 

guidance will be communicated at the earliest opportunity. We appreciate your 

understanding and continued cooperation as we work to improve your service 

experience. 
 

DR. DAVID G KARIUKI 

CEO/REGISTRAR 

KENYA MEDICAL PRACTITIONERS AND DENTISTS COUNCIL 


